Word from the Chief Administrative Officer

Welcome to Kayunga District website, a website that provides you with information about the overview of the district achievements, budgetary operations (finances) in the FY 2018/19 and the planned investments aimed at promoting access to and utilisation of social services as a means of improving the quality of life for the people of Kayunga District and much more besides.

Like any other district in Uganda, Kayunga District received government funds for provision of public services. The communities participated in the planning process to ensure that national & local priorities are met by this funding.

Donors have complemented central government roles by funding specific sector projects. Their contribution has immensely promoted service delivery.

We hope that our readers will become aware of the roles of the different sectors in service delivery and appreciate the efforts put in place and be able to take advantage of the existing opportunities and services across the District and the livelihoods of the people of Kayunga.

It is therefore my pleasure to share with you the achievements, problems encountered and lessons learnt under the different sectors and I hope users of this information will benefit.

I would like also to take this opportunity to thank all the central government and our development partners who have supported us in all our endeavours to service delivery. Thank you! Thank you!

Ashaba Allan Ganafa
Chief Administrative Officer
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